
License Plate Coordinator Report 

14 July, 2024 

 

My beginning balance after last report was $150. 

 

I have since received two requests for one-year renewals and three requests for two-
year renewals. 

 

This brings my checking account balance to $350.00. 

 

I am expecting at least eleven more renewal requests based on the 2022 records. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Catherine McLemore 

License Plate Coordinator 


